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CP Tunnel Lighting System 
Upgrade 

 
(Kahnawake – 20, Kentenhkó:wa/November 2019)  
 
The Capital Unit of the Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke would 
like to inform the road-users of work being performed to install 
new LED light fixtures in the CP Tunnel.   
 
The work is scheduled for tomorrow, Thursday, November 21st, 
starting at 9am and should take approximately 4 hours to 
complete.   
 
During this time, the tunnel will be closed. An alternate route is 
shown below. 
 

 
 
Your patience throughout the closure is greatly appreciated. 
Please contact the Technical Services Office at 450-635-1016, if 
further information is required. 
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